
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 07/01/22  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

Re: Phonics and Literacy intervention  

  

Happy New Year! I hope that you and your family have had an enjoyable break.  

  
You may recall from before the Christmas holidays, we conducted a phonics screening 

process for a number of our learners in year 7 and 8 to help identify learners that may 

benefit from additional support in this area. Following this process, it has been identified 

that your child would benefit from receiving extra phonics and literacy support in school.   

  

Your child will receive 2 hours of support within curriculum time (times of the intervention 

will alter so that the same lessons are not repeatedly missed). These sessions will include:  

• 1 x hour Phonics Fresh Start  

• 1 x hour Lexia Core 5  

Both interventions are to support the development of your child’s reading.  

  

To find out more about the interventions in school and how to further support your child 

in these areas at home, we are running an Intervention Information Parents 

Evening on Tuesday 11th January and Thursday 13th January at 18:00 and would 

welcome your attendance to one of these evenings.   

  

Please use the following link to confirm which day you would like to 

attend: https://forms.office.com/r/BuJRwJZg7S    

  

We continue to look forward to working with you throughout the year, your support 

is truly valued.  

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

Mr T Clarkson  

Assistant Principal  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

[SIGNATURE] 

Person Name 

Person Official Title 

https://forms.office.com/r/BuJRwJZg7S

